
 
 
 
RBI: Extraordinary General Meeting approves EUR 0.75 per share dividend 
 
Vienna, 10 November 2021. At today’s Extraordinary General Meeting of Raiffeisen Bank International 
AG (RBI), shareholders have approved the single agenda item on the distribution of an additional 
dividend for the 2020 financial year.  
 
The European Central Bank (ECB) decision not to extend its recommendation on the restriction of 
dividends, has enabled a second dividend distribution of the 2020 net profit in the amount of EUR 0.75 
per entitled share. The Annual General Meeting on 22 April 2021, had already approved a dividend of 
EUR 0.48 per entitled share from the 2020 net profit, which has been distributed to shareholders. 
 
Johann Strobl, CEO of RBI, commented further at the General Meeting: “Our core revenues are 
developing very positively. Furthermore, we have seen a substantial increase in customer loans in 
recent months and expect for this strong demand to continue. Today’s dividend decision allows our 
shareholders to participate in our business success while maintaining a solid capital position to 
enable further growth.” 
 
The dividend will be paid out to entitled shareholders on 17 November 2021. 
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, this second shareholder meeting of the year was again held in a 
virtual format for the protection of all participants. A recording of the General Meeting, up to the end 
of the presentation of the first agenda item, will be available as a webcast on the RBI website until  
14 November 2021 under: https://events.streaming.at/rbi-hv21a-en 
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